Headteacher: Mr Brian J. Asher



Lockerbie Academy

Glasgow Road, Lockerbie, DG11 2AT © 01576 205170

29 April 2022

Outstanding SQA Units

Dear Parent / Carer

Exam Leave starts next week, but some pupils still have work to complete to ensure SQA Units are all finished. This affects your child in S4. Please ask them to attend school on Tuesday (unless they have an exam) and report to the social area and wait for me.

I will explain to them what still needs done, and make arrangements for outstanding work to be completed. The time needed in school will depend on the subject (so could range from 2 periods-12 periods).

If you want to get in touch, please email me directly <u>aw09curriekerry@glow.sch.uk</u>

Yours faithfully,

Kerry Galbraith Currie Depute Head Teacher

